
KMA March mocks strike update 

Changes are in red. 

 

Week beginning 6th March 

Monday 6th March Tuesday 7th March Wednesday 8th March 
 

Thursday 9th March Friday 10th March 

8:45am Science  
Biology 
Paper 2 
 
Sports hall 
Bungalow 

9:50am Option subject 
(single lesson) 

• Computer science 
paper 2 

• History  

• Psychology paper 2 
 
In lessons 

8:45am English Language 
Paper 2 
 
Sports hall 
Bungalow 

No exam 9:50am Option subject 
(single lesson) 

• History  

• Geography paper 3 
 
In lessons all students will 
complete their humanities 
subject, including those in 
MFL lessons. 
 
 

11:10am Option subject 
(double lesson) 

• Economics mix 
paper 1 & 2 

• PE 

• Food 

• Design 
 

 
In lessons 

 11:10am Option subject 
(double lesson) 

• Business paper 2 
adapted version 

• Drama 

• Food 

• Design 
 
In lessons 

12:15pm Option subject 
(single lesson) 

• History  

• Geography paper 3 
 
In lessons all students will 
complete their humanities 
subject. Including those in 
MFL lessons. 
 

11:10am Option subject 
(single lesson) 

• Computer science 
paper 2 

• History 

• Psychology paper 2 
 
In lessons 



 

Week beginning 13th March 

 

Monday 13th March Tuesday 14th March Wednesday 15th March 
Strike Day Y11 onsite 

Thursday 16th March 
Strike Day Y11 onsite 

Friday 17th March 

8:45am Maths 
Paper 1 non-calculator 
 
 
Sports hall 
Bungalow 

 8:45am English Literature 
Paper 2 
 
Sports hall 
Bungalow 

8:45am Science 
Physics 
Paper 2 
 
Sports hall 
Bungalow 
 
 
 

 
 

 11:10am Option 
subject 
(single lesson) 

• French writing 

• Spanish writing 
 
In lessons all students will 
complete their languages 
subject. Including those in 
humanities lessons. 
 

11:30am Science 
Chemistry 
Paper 2 
 
Sports hall 
Bungalow 

French and Spanish reading 
and listening exams.  
 
11:30am 
 
Will take place in the maths 
block and other rooms 

11:10am Option subject 
(single lesson) 

• French writing 

• Spanish writing 
 
In lessons all students will 
complete their languages 
subject. Including those in 
humanities lessons. 
 

 


